
Felicitation of DG, FAI 

 

 

Dr. Suresh Kumar Chaudhari, DG, FAI was felicitated by Division of Soil Science & 

Agricultural Chemistry, ICAR-Indian Agricultural Research Institute (IARI), New Delhi 

on 10 February 2025. Dr. Ch. Srinivasa Rao, Director, ICAR-IARI, New Delhi 

felicitated Dr. Chaudhari with a shawl and a memento.  While thanking the Director 

and his team, DG, FAI provided valuable tips to the Department, members of Delhi 

Chapter of Indian Society of Soil Science, and the students for their better career. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


